
Costa  Mesa  residents  and
business  owners  sought  to
serve  on  Animal  Services
Committee
The Costa Mesa City Council is currently seeking residents and
business owners to serve on the Animal Services Committee.

Animal Services Committee:

This newly created committee will meet every other month and
will provide the City with recommendations to improve animal
care services throughout the city, including animal shelter
services and bark park amenities.

Currently there are seven (7) regular member vacancies and two
(2) alternate member vacancies.  Five of the applicants must
be Costa Mesa residents. Two of the members must have special
expertise in animal care, but do not need to be residents. 
This  is  an  unpaid  volunteer  position.   For  further
information, please contact City Clerk Brenda Green at (714)
754-5225.

Application Process – Residents and business owners who are
interested  in  getting  involved  in  local  government  are
encouraged to complete a Committee Application Form from the
City  Clerk’s  Office  or  from  the  City’s  website
(www.costamesaca.gov/apply).

The completed application may be submitted online; mailed to
Costa Mesa City Clerk at Post Office Box 1200, Costa Mesa,
California, 92628-1200; faxed to (714) 754-4942; emailed to
cityclerk@costamesaca.gov;  or  hand-delivered  to  the  City
Clerk’s Office at City Hall, 77 Fair Drive, Costa Mesa.
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The deadline is 5 p.m., Wednesday, Dec. 13, 2017. Appointments
are tentatively scheduled for the Jan. 16, 2018 City Council
meeting.


